
 

Community Electrical  

Aggregation Program Alert  

 

It has come to our attention that a company claiming to be associated with the Village of 

Romeoville electrical aggregation program, has been calling residents, and going door to door 

attempting to convince  residents to switch their supplier. The Village of Romeoville's electrical 

aggregation provider FirstEnergy Solutions does not call, or solicit door to door, in our 

community.   The Village of Romeoville's contract with FirstEnergy runs through October of 

2014 and is not expiring in May as some of these companies are claiming. Any changes to 

the  Village's electrical aggregation program will come via mail with both the Village logo and 

the suppliers logo on the envelope.   

We are urging residents to obtain the names of any company who contacts them claiming to be 

working with the  Village and contact us immediately. As always if you have any questions 

about this program please contact Village Hall at 815-886-7200.   

 

mailto:dcaldwell@romeoville.org

